CHARVIL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Park Lane, Charvil, Reading, RG10 9TR Telephone 0118 932 0033 charvil@piggottschool.org www.piggottschool.org



THE PIGGOTT SCHOOL

Twyford Road, Wargrave, Reading, RG10 8DS
Telephone 0118 940 2357
office@piggottschool.org

A Church of England Academy

Visit to Ufton Court

16 November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 3 will be learning about the history of Great Britain from the Stone Age to the Iron Age as part of their topic work. Arrangements have been made for the Year 3 class to visit Ufton Court to take part in a Stone Age workshop. This will take place on **Thursday 1**st **December.** The children will travel by coach to Ufton Nervet and return for the normal end of day collection.

Experience life within a nomadic Neolithic family in search of a new homeland. Witness their transition from hunter gatherers to farmers, and develop some of the skills they needed to survive.

The voluntary contribution required for the trip to take place, based on 31 pupils, will be £29.50 per pupil. This cost includes:

- Coach Travel with Horseman Coaches
- Stone age workshop and activities
- Insurance and administration

The day will be a predominately outside. Therefore it is important to have the items below:

- Warm, old clothes (long trousers), which can get wet or muddy.
- Gloves and woolly hat in cold weather.
- Waterproof jacket (and trousers if you have them).
- Wellington boots for wet muddy weather or strong shoes, boots or trainers if the weather is dry.
- Snack for the morning and packed lunch.

Please be aware that if there are insufficient contributions to cover the cost of the visit, there may be no alternative but to cancel the trip. If your son/daughter is in receipt of pupil premium, the school may be able to support with the funding of the trip. Should you require financial assistance, please contact the school office for further details.

If you would like your child to participate in this trip, please complete the form using this link: <u>The Piggott School:</u> <u>Charvil Primary (google.com)</u> Please pay online using your Scopay account.

All responses must be returned and payment made by Wednesday 23rd November at the very latest.

If, on the day of the visit, your child is not in school and therefore unable to go on the trip, please contact the school office as a matter of urgency. The venue and The Piggott School are unable to refund any monies for unused places.

Any queries please do not hesitate to speak to me.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Staples Year 3 Teacher





